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Appointment to the Eeyou Marine
Region Wildlife Board

The Government of Nunavut is looking for nominations
to fill its seat on the Eeyou Marine Region Wildlife
Board (EMRWB).

This board is the main instrument of wildlife
management and regulator of access to wildlife in the
Eeyou Marine Region. They establish harvest levels,
manage a Wildlife Research Fund and collaborate with
other wildlife management institutions in the region,
including provincial and territorial governments.

If you are familiar with wildlife management in the
Eeyou Region and would like to contribute to the work
of the EMRWB, or if you would like to nominate
someone else, please submit a resume and an
application form to the address below. Application forms
are available on the Department of Environment web-
site at: https://www.gov.nu.ca/environment/
information/board-appointments-applications

Nominations will only be considered if a resume is
attached. They will be received until 5 p.m.
(Eastern Time) February 28, 2020.

To apply, forward a nominee for consideration or ask
questions, please contact one of the following people:

Patrick Huggins Naomie Pudluk
Department of Environment Department of Environment
P.O. Box 1000, Stn. 1310 P.O. Box 1000, Stn. 1310
Igaluit, Nunavut Iqaluit, Nunavut
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